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Resurfacing Project on Philips Highway (U.S. 1) to Begin Jan. 16 
 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – Construction is expected to begin Monday, Jan. 16 on a 
resurfacing project on Philips Highway (U.S. 1) between University Boulevard (State 
Road 109) and Baymeadows Road (State Road 152).  
 
Watson Civil Construction was selected to complete this $19.9 million project, which 
includes milling and resurfacing, base work, shoulder treatment, drainage 
improvements, curb and gutter, traffic signals, lighting, highway signing, utility work and 
other incidental construction. Completion is estimated in summer 2024, weather and 
unforeseen circumstances permitting.  
 
Work will take place primarily during daytime hours Monday through Friday, with 
occasional night work based on lane closure restrictions. During construction, no lane 
closures will be allowed from 6:30 a.m. to 8:30 p.m. within 600 feet of a signalized 
intersection.  
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com. Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts may visit www.FL511.com or 
download the FL511 app. 
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